Konrad Jackson

From: brefS@mosquitonet.com

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 10:37 PM
To: Konrad Jackson

Subject: HB155

My name is Steve Brefczynski. I am the Road Commissioner for Becker Ridge Road Service area
in the FNSB. I am sending this email to support HB 155. I feel it is necessary to raise the
amount from $2000 to $50,000, since the money for any projects that are done in the road
service are provided by the taxpayers of their road service area. This money is used for any
repairs or up-grades needed for their roads. This is not a hardship to the unions, since it
is not their taxes that are going to go up to pay for the davis bacon wages if the amount is
kept at $2000.

They do not bid these jobs because they are too small. A law that was passed in 1935, needs
to be up-dated with the current times.

Sincerely,

Steve Brefczynski

Becker Ridge Road Commissioner
2476 Livingston Loop
Fairbanks, AK 99709
907-378-8614



